
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Monday, September 20, 2021 

 

HOT LUNCH: Vegetarian Chili Or 

 Pizza Dippers  

   

BIRTHDAYS:  No birthdays today  

 

 

1. Yearbook is back, in person and better than ever! Come to the first yearbook meeting of 

the year this Thursday, September 23, after school until 4:00. We need photographers, 

digital designers, artists, writers, and more. And we’re always flexible if you’re in a sport 

or another club. So find out what we’re all about on Thursday, after school, in Dr. 

McGovern’s classroom, Room 112. Your advisors will also share a Google Classroom 

code so you can drop Dr. McGovern a note and see the schedule of yearbook meetings. 

Hope to see you Thursday! 

 

2. Congratulations to all runners who raced at the St. Helen’s Open Invitational Saturday in 

Schiller Park. In a 250 runner field, Molly Eskra again led Gurrie with an impressive 21st 

place overall finish in a time of 13:01. Although Molly was the only medalist for Gurrie, 

our girls team finishe an impressive 6th overall out of 22 teams. Our pack of scorers was 

led by 8th graders Jenna Lally in 43rd, Bella Barnwell in 47th, and Ella Konkey in 51st. 

7th grader Hanna Bato and 6th grader Vivian Comes rounded out Gurrie’s top 7. 

Awesome job, ladies! 

 

The boys were again led by Patrick Collins who set a personal best of 10:34 to become 

the St. Helen’s Open Champion! Patrick ran a smart race and executed well to run away 

from the field. Gurrie’s pack of scorers was led by 6th grader Brennan Monahan and 8th 

grader Finley Tryell both of whom medaled with finishes of 18th and 19th overall times 

of 11:30 and 11:32. They were flying and it was awesome. 8th grader Porter Gourley 

broke out Saturday with a 38th place overall finish followed closely by 6th grader Ian 

Collins in 40th. Connor Carolan was Gurrie’s 6th finisher in 44th and Ethan Peto rounded 

out Gurrie’s top 7 with a 60th place finish. As a team, Gurrie finished an impressive 4th 

overall out of 26 teams. This was a great team race and an awesome time had by all. Way 

to represent Gurrie so well!  
 

 

   

 


